Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Covid19 guidance for allotments
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

At the end of September 2019 Leicester City Council released a letter to all allotment committees concerning use of procedures whilst in covid lockdown. Again in March 2020 after Micheal Gove’s speech a letter was released by Leicester City concerning use of procedures against them who must remain in covid lockdown. These are the documents I ask for under the freedom of information act.
Answer:
The Council is not aware of any information being sent out in 2020 nor in 2019 as stated in the FOIA request. (National lockdown did not take place until March 2020) 

It may have been related to general covid information put up on the Council’s main website but again this is something we don’t have. 

This letter, therefore, acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
